Synagogue Facing Foreclosure

An Appeal to

THE PITTSBURGH COMMUNITY

The undersigned Committee is appealing to the Jewish Community of Pittsburgh
for funds to help save a Synagogue Building which is nearing completion at the corner
of Webster Avenue and Erin Street. The Synagogue building is that of the KETHER
TORAH CONGREGATION.

Work on this Synagogue was started in° January of 1920 at a time when the of-
ficers and trustees of the Synagogue confidently expected to carry through their build-
ing plans with their own funds. Sufficient capital was raised from the Synagogue’s own
members to purchase the plot of ground at the corner of Webster Avenue and Erin
Street and to start the building operations.

The business reverses of the past several months have rendered it impossible
for the Trustees and Officers to carry out their plans. They actually face foreclosure
as the building is about completed and $15,000.00 is needed to pay the contractor.

The officers have personally interviewed and solicited the undersigned and we
have investigated the condition of affairs.

We realize the necessity of helping to save this Synagogue as it will be a re-
flection on the community’s interest in things Jewish if this Synagogue is not saved.

The Synagogue Building is modern in every respect, being all brick, well venti-
lated, sanitary and situated at a most desirable corner facing on three streets.- It is
the only synagogue in the McKELVEY-BEDFORD SCHOOL DISTRICT and will meet
a popular demand.

We respectfully urge the Jewish Community to contribute as liberally as possible.
We urge immediate action as the need is pressing. MR. SOL ROSENBLOOM has con-
sented to act as Treasurer of the funds.
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Mail Remittances to

SOL ROSENBLOOM, Treas.

1036 Beechwood Boulevard
Pittsburgh, Pa.
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